
 

     OFFICIAL  

 

Gareth Leigh           Our Ref: 20026727 

 Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning    Your Ref: EN010012 
Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy 
1 Victoria Street            Date:  23 May 2022 
London 

SW1H 0ET 
sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
By email only 

Dear Mr Leigh 

 
Planning Act 2008 – Section 88 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010 – Comments on questions from the Secretary of State   
 
Application by NNB Generation Company (SZC) Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the Sizewell C Project 

Following the completion of the Examination into the above DCO, the Secretary of State for 
Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS) issued two letters asking a number of 
questions of Interested Parties. BEIS has now invited all Interested Parties to comment on 
responses to the questions contained in those two letters. 

The Environment Agency has no comments to make on those responses, nor any further 
representations to make at this time. 

  
Yours sincerely 

Simon Barlow 
Project Manager 
Sizewell C Nuclear New Build 
Environment Agency 
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